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For our fifth video conference, I was guilty of poor prior planning.  When we selected the date in
December, I was not thinking about our final exam schedule.  Our meeting was the night before finals
started, so Cheyenne East HS students were unable to attend.  

I presented the results of our pair project survey and described the recycling program that we hope to
implement here at Cheyenne East High School.  Students from the Japanese Club and the Global
Science class enjoyed decorating the recycling bins.

As always, the Hibiki High School students did an excellent job with their presentation.  It was very
professional in appearance and very clear and easy to understand.  I am sad that we only have one
meeting left for the 2006 program, but I am very excited to be partnered with Hibiki HS again for
2007.

Jim,
Cheyenne East HS

P.S.  Due to a camera malfunction, I have no pictures of this conference.
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